
 

 

Sharing classrooms, 
sharing worlds 

 
 

7-8 July 2022, The Hague, The Netherlands 

 
In classrooms on all populated continents of the world, learners are engaged in learning 

content in a language that they do not speak at home. Depending on where you are, you 

may know this as Content and Language Integrated Learning (CLIL) or under another 

name. Through such approaches, learners develop as language users but also have the 

opportunity to broaden their horizons and to grow as global citizens. In these uncertain 

and even tumultuous times, having the knowledge, skills and attitudes to communicate 

across and within cultures and communities has never been more important. 

Who? 

Against this backdrop and in the spirit of strengthening our own international community, 

the World CLIL 2022 conference aims to bring together teachers, policy-makers and 

researchers from diverse cultural, linguistic and professional backgrounds.  

What? 

The programme will include practical workshops, research presentations, good practices, 

discussion panels and networking opportunities. We welcome practical and research 

contributions reflecting educational contexts in which the language(s) of instruction is/are 

not the learners’ main home language, such as CLIL, EMI, immersion, dual language or 

heritage language programmes. We will also invite proposals for symposia focusing on 

CLIL in specific linguistic, national or cultural contexts, which can be held in languages 

other than English. In doing so, we hope to broaden our own horizons and learn from the 

diversity of our learners, our contexts and our practices.  

When and where? 

The two-day conference will be held on 7-8 July 2022. The main location for the 

conference will be in the Hague, the Netherlands. In order to include as many delegates 

as possible, however, there will also be opportunities to attend parts of the conference 

online.  

What next? 

A call for academic and practice-based contributions to the programme will be launched 

in May 2021 and early-bird registration will open early in 2022. In the meantime, please 

sign up to our mailing list by following this link and keep an eye on www.worldclil.com.  

http://www.worldclil.com/
https://leidenuniv.eu.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_b3H9CDoMLZobeux
http://www.worldclil.com/

